John Simmonds - Gippsland Pigeon Federation -

Morwell Club
"Racing pigeons are in my blood having an involvement

and passion for these exceptional feathered creatures
for over 60 years. | have been using Orego-Stim for
several years and have found that it contributes greatly
toward the health and fitness of my birds. There is
something magical about having healthy, bright and
well birds in the loft as this certainly helps greatly with
performance, knowing that your birds will perform to
the best of their ability is what we aim to achieve.

| have found that Orego-Stim has enhanced the overall
health and wellbeing of my birds (both racing &
breeding) and is an economical way of maintaining a
healthy flock.

Wishing you all a good season & keep safe,

Kind Regards, John"



